CORONAVIRUS

LOCAL PUBLIC TRANSPORT FROM 23 MARCH 2020




Timetable

From 23 March 2020 until further notice, all X84 services to and from Draughton will use the Saturday timetable throughout the week.

Concessionary passes

[bookmark: _GoBack]West Yorkshire Metro have abolished all time restrictions on concessionary passes until further notice. The same applies to most services in North Yorkshire. If you intend to use a pass before 9:00 am, please check with the driver before presenting it.

Government advice

Government advice is to avoid using public transport if you do not need to.
